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NAIRN COMMON GOOD
CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSAL TO DISPOSE OF 51.8m² OR THEREBY OF LAND AT HARBOUR STREET, NAIRN ADJACENT TO THE SEAMANS HALL
DECISION
On 7 August 2023 the Nairnshire Area Committee considered the outcome of the public consultation conducted pursuant to section 104 Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015 in respect of the  proposals detailed above. 
Members considered the analysis of the outcome of the consultation and had regard to all representations received. Members debated whether it should be decided that the proposal should go ahead as drawn for nil value or whether the consultation should be amended to seek some payment in respect of the land transferred.
Taking all matters into account, it was decided that in respect of this particular property, the proposal to dispose should go ahead but that it would be amended in that the site would be offered to Green Hive for the sum of £500 in order to provide some financial benefit to Nairn Common Good Fund.
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